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Dear SNUCMAA Committee,

This is David Choi and I was a recipient of your 2023-2024 Scholarship. I wanted

to thank you once again for the wonderful aid you have gifted me and I would like to tell

you about the immense support it has given me. Academics have been challenging but I

welcome it and I have found the subjects to be very interesting. The aid was used

towards paying my tuition which gave me the leniency to focus mainly on my studies

and work less hours. The financial relief not only helped my monetary needs but

knowing that I have the support and love from SNUCMAA was empowering and allowed

me to continue my education with rigor. Receiving this support has made me realize the

importance of giving and the impact that scholarships have on the recipient. The

scholarship has motivated me to continue aiding others in every way of life, whether it is

simply helping a friend with their homework or volunteering at my church. In terms of my

vision in the long run, I want to continue supporting people as I build up my career and if

given the opportunity, I would love to support organizations such as yours as the

strength and love you have provided is something that should reach as far as it can.


